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My name is Jessica Loomis, and | am an Oregon educator and a concerned mother. Thank you
for your continued work on climate change. However, SB 1530 needs to be stronger to reduce
pollution from fossil fuel natural gas and increase investments for the clean economy. It needs
to be stronger to reduce green house gases from oil companies all across the state. And
investments into communities most affected by climate change--rural, low-income, Tribes,
and communities of color--need to be guaranteed. Oregon's most vulnerable populations need
strong climate action. People in poverty have the most to lose under climate change natural
disasters and have fewer resources to recover.

I hope that you will support changes to this bill and support the passage of bold climate action
in 2020. We can't wait any longer.

Sincerely,

Jessica Loomis
Portland, OR


mailto:jessicaloomis@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

